ZEIE HXIE

| Read Message [Frevious ] (Next] Back to: Inbox

From:
Date:2006/11/30 Thu PM 04:54:01 CST
To:pa-consultation @cab.gov.hk
comments on the Consultation Document on Further Development of

Subject "the Political Appointment System
() (R (oot ) (5] Move Tox G

Dear Constitutional Affairs Bureau,

I do not think it appropriate to increase the number of political appointments.
Under the existing system, there are serious duplication of work amongst the
Principal Officials and the Permanent Secretaries. Some more enterprising

PSs compete to grap the limelight, others prefer to stay on the sideline not
having to face LegCo or the public while drawing a very high salary.

My suggestion is that POs be dispensed with. This means less work for the
bureaus as they do not have to baby-sit them. The Permanent Secretary posts
should be made political appointments and the holders could be removed if the

public so demanded.
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